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THE FREE IKEA® FERRY RETURNS!
FREE WEEKEND NY WATERWAY FERRY SERVICE
BETWEEN MANHATTAN AND BROOKLYN’S IKEA RESTARTS MARCH 19

After its brief winter break, free NY Waterway ferry service to IKEA in Brooklyn will be restarting
on Saturday, March 19. The service connects the IKEA at Erie Basin in Red Hook to the Midtown
W39th St. and Pier 11/Wall Street ferry terminals. New Jersey passengers can connect to the
free IKEA ferry service via cross-Hudson ferries by transferring at either Manhattan terminal.

NY Waterway is a safe way to travel, offering open-air top decks, spacious fresh air cabins and
continuous sanitizing of all terminals, ferries and shuttles. Face coverings are required inside
terminals and inside all ferry cabins and shuttles, and social distancing is encouraged.

IKEA Brooklyn Weekend Ferry Service Spring Schedule starting Saturday, March 19

e Ferries will depart from Midtown/W39t" Street every 90 minutes between 10:30am and
4:30pm, making stops at Pier 11/Wall Street and IKEA Brooklyn at Erie Basin in Red
Hook.

e Ferries will also depart from Pier 11/Wall Street every 90 minutes between 11am and
3:30pm to Erie Basin.

e Ferries will depart from IKEA at Erie Basin in Red Hook every 90 minutes between
11:20am and 5:05pm, making stops at Pier 11/Wall Street and Midtown/W39th Street.

Schedules are subject to change so visit nywaterway.com/IKEA for latest information.

Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7am - 11am Monday - Friday),
nywaterway.com, facebook.com/nywaterway or twitter.com/ridetheferry.

NY Waterway customer service is now reachable on WhatsApp at 201-988-0012.
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